
 

Don’t miss out. You’ll be able to purchase your Clerical Clothing at the 
college on the following days: 
 
Friday 5th February 2016          (10.30am – 4:00pm) 
Saturday 6th February 2016     (10.30am – 4:00pm) 

Friday 5th – Saturday 6th of  February 2016 

Queen’s Clerical Clothing 
Day 

Somerset Road 
Edgbaston 
Birmingham  
B15 2QH 
Phone:  +44 (0)121 4541527 
Website: www.queens.ac.uk 

The Queen’s Foundation 

 

 

 

  


